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Dear Mr. Marshal,  

Thank you for your letter of 16 November 2010, in which you informed me of the last meeting 

in the Senate of the Republic of Poland of Presidents of the Parliaments of the Regional 

Partnership States and for providing me with the joint statement adopted during this meeting 

by its participants.  

I welcomed this initiative and the special attention that Poland and Hungary are giving to 

energy security and the EU Eastern Partnership. Both these matters are on the list of priorities 

for the European Commission and I welcome the considerable importance that the current 

Hungarian and the forthcoming Polish Presidencies of the EU Council attach to these issues.  

The debate on energy security taken up by you is particularly relevant on the eve of the entry 

into force of the Regulation on the security of gas supplies. This Regulation will be an 

important tool for increasing Europe's energy security. It also introduces a "spirit of solidarity" 

into the legally binding provisions. The recently adopted Communication on the energy 

infrastructure priorities calls, in turn, for strengthening initiatives for the north-south 

interconnections. The Communication also recognizes the key role of regional initiatives and 

cooperation for the effective implementation of European infrastructure priorities. In this 

context, your last meeting is very valuable.  

I wish you that the next meeting of Presidents of Parliaments will be at least as successful as 

the previous one.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 (signature)  

 José Manuel BARROSO  

 

 

Mr. Bogdan BORUSEWICZ  

Marshal of the Senate  

of the Polish Republic  

 




